
August 2016 Licensure Updates: 

KY – Effective July 15, 2016, HME licenses are renewed and issued by the new Kentucky 
Board of Durable Medical Equipment Suppliers (KBDMES). The Board of Pharmacy no longer 
regulates DME suppliers. Refer to http://kbdmes.ky.gov/Pages/default.aspx for important 
changes to HME licensing to ensure compliance.  
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